Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards

From: Sangalang, Michelle M. <MMSangalang@duanemorris.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 12:01 PM

To: Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards

Cc: jgoldsmith@kmtg.com; Takei, Kevin@Wildlife; bjohnson@tu.org; jobuse@biologicaldiversity.org;
bjleneve@att.net; Berliner, Thomas M.

Subject: Water Right Application 30166 of El Sur Ranch, Big Sur River in Monterey County

Attachments: 2019-01-31 Hearing Management Plan.pdf

Dear Ms. Dudoc and Ms. Farwell-Jensen,

Please see the attached ESR and CDFW Hearing Management Plan, in regards to the above-referenced matter.
Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Michelle M. Sangalang

Legal Assistant to

Thomas M. Berliner, Jolie-Anne S. Ansley,
Patrick S. Salceda, and B. Alexandra Jones

Duane Morris LLP

Spear Tower

One Market Plaza, Suite 2200
San Francisco, CA 94105-1127
P: +1 415 957 3321

F: +1 415 957 3001

MMSangalang@duanemorris.com
www.duanemorris.com

For more information about Duane Morris, please visit http://www.DuaneMorris.com

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the review of the party to whom it is addressed. If you
have received this transmission in error, please immediately return it to the sender. Unintended transmission shall not constitute waiver of the attorney-client or any
other privilege.












In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact either of the parties with questions about this
letter.

Very truly yours,

Kevin Takei, Counsel for Thomas M. Berliner, Counsel for
California Department of El Sur Ranch
Fish and Wildlife
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